
 

 

 
FHP Property Consultants, acting on behalf of a retained client are delighted to announce the letting of the Unit C, Merlin 
Way, Ilkeston to Navitas Digital Safety Ltd.  
 
The unit provides circa 2,300ft² of good quality warehouse space with additional offices on the well-established Quarry 
Hill Industrial Estate. 
 
Thomas Szymkiw, of FHP’s Industrial Team, who agreed the letting on behalf of the landlord commented; 
 
“Like many occupiers in the current market, Navitas were struggling to find the perfect unit for quite some time - so I am 
delighted to be able to have assisted them with their relocation. Due to a lack of stock, we are seeing real appetite for 
smaller units among local occupiers and therefore I wasn’t surprised this unit wasn’t on the market for long!”  
 
For further information on this letting or to discuss your property requirements in further detail please do not hesitate to 
contact Thomas Szymkiw on 0115 841 1159 or alternatively, thomas@fhp.co.uk. 
 
END 
 
Dated:  4th December 2018 
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